
 
May 29, 2020 
 
 
 
SUBJECT:  FAI Route 74 (I-74) 
  Project NHPP-PNT4(836) 
  Section 72-[3RS-3;4RS-2;(4HB-2)BJR] 
  Peoria County 
  Contract No. 68A83 
  Item No. 45, June 12, 2020 Letting 
  Addendum A 
 
 
 
NOTICE TO PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS: 
 
 
Attached is an addendum to the plans or proposal.  This addendum involves 
revised and/or added material. 
 

1. Revised the Schedule of Prices 
2. Revised page 48 of the Special Provisions. 
3. Revised sheets 10, 11, and 119A of the Plans. 

 
 

 
Prime contractors must utilize the enclosed material when preparing their bid 
and must include any changes to the Schedule of Prices in their bid. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 
 

 
 

Jack A. Elston, P.E. 
Bureau Chief, Design and Environment 
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The Office of Planning and Programming Data Management Lab MUST be contacted two (2) 
weeks prior to ANY work being done to ensure proper site selection and post placement. If this is 
not done any instillation discrepancies determined by the Office of Planning and Programming 
Data Management Lab must be rectified prior to the equipment installation. 
 
A 4" thick layer of hot-mix asphalt shall be placed from the edge of the shoulders to the location 
of the concrete foundation (10'–0" wide) to each foundation as directed by the Engineer.  The 
finished grade of the hot-mix asphalt must be no higher than the edge of shoulder elevation and 
shall follow the existing side slopes.  This will be paid at the unit price per Ton for INCIDENTAL 
HOT-MIX ASPHALT SURFACING. 
 
Full manufacturer’s specifications of the components to be furnished under this item shall be 
approved in writing prior to ordering of components.  Warranty information shall be provided to 
the Engineer at the time of delivery of components. 
 
Contact Information for the Office of Planning and Programming Data Management Lab: 
 
Mr. Rich Marx 
126 East Ash Street 
Springfield, Illinois 
Phone:  (217) 782-2065 
Richard.marx@illinois.gov 
 
Furnishing of the components necessary to complete the TRAFFIC COUNTER – TIRTL system 
will be paid for at the contract unit price each for TRAFFIC COUNTER – TIRTL SYSTEM and 
shall include all components necessary to complete each installation as herein specified. 
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